
From: Sadie Frost 

Sent: 10 December 2023 15:15 

To: Planning 

Subject: Urgent appeal of planning permission 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. 
 
I am a resident of Primrose Hill- and i hear there is some extensive work to be 
carried out in Utopia village on Chalcot road! I strongly oppose this as the noise and  
disruption will be ghastly to the residents- please can i have an update ASAP!! 
Sadie frost 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


